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June 4, 2008
Mark Walker
Director of Public Affairs

Northwest Power and Conservation Council

851 SW Sixth Avenue, Suite 1100

Portland, OR 97204

RE:
Comments Regarding BPA Customer Representatives/Public Power Council Recommendations for the Northwest Power and Conservation Council’s Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Program.
Dear Mark:

I am writing on behalf of the Columbia Basin’s fish and wildlife managers to comment on recommendations of the Public Power Council for amendments to the Northwest Power and Conservation Council’s Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Program Amendments.  In particular, we’d like to comment on assertions made by the PPC in a document that accompanied the PPC’s recommendations, entitled “Legal Outline of the Requirements for the Northwest Power and Conservation Council’s Fish and Wildlife Program.”

As a preliminary matter, however, I’d like to discuss the circumstances, compelling me to write this letter.  As you probably are aware, CBFWA has been working throughout the last several months to prepare recommendations in response to the Northwest Power and Conservation Council’s Call for Recommendations.  These efforts culminated in our submittal of a comprehensive set of recommendations for program amendments.  As required under the Northwest Power Act, our recommendations were accompanied by supporting documentation.  At the request of Montana Councilman Bruce Measure, however, we decided not to include with our submittal any legal commentary as to the obligations of the Northwest Power and Conservation Council with regard to the recommendations.  Needless to say, we cannot leave the assertions made in the PPC’s “Legal Outline” unaddressed; hence the need for this response.  Accompanying this letter is a revised version of a document entitled “Authority of Fish and Wildlife Managers Under the Northwest Power Act.”  This paper was prepared for CBFWA by Joe Mentor, Jr., who serves as legal counsel for our organization.  Mr. Mentor’s paper provides an overview of the Northwest Power Act’s fish and wildlife provisions, and has been modified to address each of the PPC’s legal assertions.  We ask that the paper be included in the Council’s record as supporting documentation for the fish and wildlife managers’ recommendations.
*     *     *     *     *

Sincerely,

Brian Lipscomb
Executive Director

Enclosures
CC:


